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Subject: Status of your proposal for APA conven3on (ind200781)
Date: Tuesday, January 21, 2020 at 12:08:02 PM Central Standard Time
From: kimbkahn@pdx.edu
To: Aleah Horton
CC: kimbkahn@pdx.edu
Priority: High

Dear Colleague,

Congratula3ons!  I am pleased to inform you that your poster proposal has been selected for presenta3on in the
Society for Personality and Social Psychology (Division 8) programming for the 2020 APA mee3ng in Washington DC
August 6-9, 2020. Please be sure to share the good news with your co-authors.

Poster selec3ons are based on the recommenda3on of anonymous reviewers, who noted the quality of your proposal
and its interest to Division 8 members.

APA will no3fy you by email of the exact date, 3me, and loca3on of your poster session once the full schedule of
programming is finalized. That likely will not happen un3l March or April. If you have not heard from the Conven3on
Office by that 3me, please contact them at Conven3on@apa.org.

I look forward to your poster presenta3on, and I hope to see you at other SPSP programming at the conference. I also
hope you will list Division 8 as your primary Division affilia3on when you register for and aYend the 2020 Conven3on.
This will allow us to maximize our number of programming hours in the future. Again, congratula3ons!

If you have any further ques3ons, please feel free to email me at kimbkahn@pdx.edu.

Sincerely,

Kimberly Kahn

Division 8 Program Chair
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